
Dear Parents, 
 
Thank you so much to all of you who 
have sent back your consent letters 
regarding the Science Museum, 
please keep sending them in. 
 
Remember: 
Monday 12th— Individual Photos 
Wednesday 14th—Harvest.  Please 
bring in any dried foods or tins for 
Guildford Action and put them in the 
Chapel. 
 
Also, if you have any 2 litre plastic 
bottles that you no longer want, we 
would appreciate it greatly if you 
could send them in, so we can use 
them for our science investigations. 
 
Have a lovely weekend. 
Best wishes, Julia, James and Jo. 

Science 
The children sorted a variety of  

materials by their properties, then 
recorded them using a Venn  

Diagram.  After that, they designed 
their very own Classification Trees 

to sort the materials into categories. 

Maths 

In Maths this week we have been learning how to measure 
and calculate perimeter. 

Look for opportunities to discuss with your child, the  
real life situations where perimeter is used. 

Homework Challenge: 
For homework this week the children have been asked to 

measure 2D items around their home and work out the perime-
ter. Encourage your child to have a go at the extension ques-

tion too! 
 

Thank you. 
  
        
                  68 m  
 

                                     45m 

Spellings  

incorrect , incomplete,  
impossible, impatient,  
irregular, return, reappear,  
redecorate, recount,  
conductor, insulator  
Extension: 
irresponsible, inexperience, 
illegible 

English 
Something strange and mysterious has landed in the Holy 
Trinity woods. Large, brightly coloured ice eggs have been 
found! The children discovered them on Tuesday morning 
and have spent the week pondering where they may have 

come from.  
We decided that some of their ideas would make great sto-

ries so we have constructed story plans and written our 
openings; ready to continue them next week! We have been 
using fronted adverbials to make our writing more interest-

ing, why not ask your child to tell you about their story. 

Wednesday 14th October—Charity Fundraiser! 
Year 4 have voted to run a loom band and cake sale to raise money 
for Guildford Action.  The children will be running the sale at 
lunchtime and straight after school until 3:45pm.  Please send your 
child in with some change to contribute to this great cause! 


